
  FCCLA Happenings at Corsica-Stickney High School 

FCCLA (Family, Career, and Community Leader of America) is a student organization that focuses around 

the family. Corsica-Stickney High School has 22 FCCLA members from freshman to seniors. This group of 

students organizes different projects and activities to promote awareness to different causes in our 

school and community. Mrs. Carrie Kafka serves as the FCCLA adviser.  

October 19th-23rd CS High School celebrated Drive Safe Week, this nationally celebrated week is 

dedicated to promoting seatbelt safety and driving properly. The CS High School FCCLA chapter 

promoted this week by creating an informational display with facts and statistics surrounding teenage 

drivers, the display was hung in the hallway of the high school. During this week, FCCLA also promoted 

seatbelt wearing by handing out dumb-dumb suckers to those not wearing seatbelts and lifesavers to 

those wearing seatbelts as they entered the high school parking lots.  

October 26th-20th the CS High School FCCLA chapter celebrated Red Ribbon Week this is a week 

dedicated to drug and alcohol prevention. The chapter created an informational display with a giant red 

ribbon that was hung in the high school for students and staff to see. FCCLA also tied red ribbons on car 

antennas to promote being drug free, CǊƛŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŀǎ ŀƭǎƻ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŀǘŜŘ άǿŜŀǊ ǊŜŘ CǊƛŘŀȅέ ǿŜŀǊ 

students and staff were encouraged to wear red to promote being drug free! 

November 16th-20th American Education Week was celebrated. FCCLA participated in lots of activities to 

celebrate this ǿŜŜƪΦ C//[! ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀ άDǳŜǎǎ ²ƘƻΚέ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŜǎǘΦ IƛƎƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ ŀƴŘ 

staff members were asked to bring in a baby picture, baby pictures were displayed in the hallway and 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻƻƪ ƎǳŜǎǎŜǎ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻǳƭŘ άƴŀƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊέ ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎ ǿŜre awarded a prize. FCCLA 

ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀƭǎƻ ōŀƪŜŘ άǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǘǊŜŀǘǎέ ŜǾŜǊȅ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΩ ƭƻǳƴƎŜΣ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

appreciation to teachers and staff for all they do for students. FCCLA member created cards for all 

faculty and staff and had students sign the card, and delivered the cards. Thursday, November 21st all 

faculty, staff, and students were asked to dress in their favorite college apparel, and on Friday, 

November 22nd everyone was asked to wear Jaguar apparel to show support for our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DRIVE SAFE WEEK. 

Keeley Rexwinkel 

gives Hannah 

Matzner a lifesaver 

for buckling up! 

RED RIBBON WEEK. 

Courtney Menning ties 

red ribbons on car 

antennas to promote 

drug awareness. 

AMERICAN 

EDUCATION WEEK. 

FCCLA members 

ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀ άDǳŜǎǎ 

²ƘƻΚέ ōŀōȅ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ 

guessing game with 

teachers/staff baby 

pictures. 



 

Above:From bottom to top: LaVonne Heidinger, 
Katlynn VanHeuveln, Chasity De Beer, Hadassah 
Ymker, Mary Krogstad, Remi Nelson, Lincoln 
Wright, Everett Pies, John Mosley, Kallen 
Schelhaas, Slater Lefers, and Brooks Blom. 
 

Left: left to right: Xander VandenBos, Will  
Hosman, Bristol Nydam, Aiden High, and 
Faith Plamp. 
 

The Preschooler have been 

enjoying playing outside in the 

beautiful weathe r.  

Below Left to Right: Bryce Wieczorek, Dylan 

Beckman, Weston Schmidt, Easton Gerlach, and 

Graham VanGenderen. 

The preschoolers made letter s and 

colored pictures for Veteranõs Day. 

They made them for Jason Wright , 

Lincolnõs dad. They thought it would 

was cool that he would receive 

their letters while he is deployed.  



       

On October 22, 2015, Corsica/Stickney students joined children and 

adults worldwide by participating in the worldõs largest shared reading 

experience. Each year, Jumpstart selects one childrenõs book as the 

catalyst for Read for the Record. This yearõs campaign book, Not 

Norman: A Goldfish Story , written by Kelly Bennett and illustrated by 

Noah Z. Jones, is a humorous tale about a child who finds a new friend 

in an unexpected place.  Norman the goldfish isnõt what this little boy 

has in min d for a pet.  He tries to trade Norman for a different pet.  

After comparing Norman to different animals, the little boy realizes 

that Norman is one amazing fish.  

The first grade class made their own Norman  to put in a fishbowl.  They 

also worked with four th grade students to write about th e perfect pet 

for themselves.  Perfect pets included dogs, cats, horses, birds and 

bunnies.  

While listening to the story, the fifth grade students used their 

imagination to create a new kind of fish which they added to on e large 

fishbowl.  They also wrote a story describing what they considered to be 

their perfect pet.  

The students enjoyed the perfect Norman  snack:  

    Goldfish crackers!!  
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